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The 18.2 issue of the ITJ is now coming up on time 
and with papers from all over the world. We are proud 
of the fact that more and more good manuscripts are 
being submited to our Journal.

For the future our priority is to get our impact 
factor measured. We believe that it will be quite robust 
because of the fact that we have kept the Journal open 
in the web and this way many more readers have been 
able to assess articles published in ITJ.

We encourage authors from all continents to 
submit their manuscript for our consideration as we 
want to be a truly International Journal for all the fields 

related to tinnitus. Also being the official publication for 
the Neuroequilibriometric Society (NES) we invite papers 
in the area of equilibrium and Otoneurology.

We hope all our readers enjoy this issue and 
take the opportunity to wish all of you a very happy and 
productive 2015.
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